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Sally is the Deputy Head Pastoral at Rugby School where she has been since 1992, having 

been appointed to run a girls boarding House at the time when Rugby became fully co-

educational. She was appointed Deputy Head in 2008 and oversees the pastoral welfare of 

the students. She is fully involved in the Arnold Foundation boarding bursary programme at 

Rugby School and has a significant oversight of the students, and their families, during the 

recruitment process and the administration of the support programme especially designed 

for them when they are in the school. Sally also works closely with the partner organisations 

who assist in sourcing the Arnold Foundation students. 


